
 

 

 

Newsletter Friday 16th September 

The Queen’s Funeral 

Following the announcement that there is a national holiday on Monday 19th September to allow 
the nation to watch Queen Elizabeth’s funeral, I would like to remind you that school will not be 
open. I would like to thank all of the pupils who have stopped by our commemorative display in the 
foyer to sign the book of condolence. 

Requests for Absence 

Please may I remind parents and carers that requests for absence from school should be made 
through the main school office and by using the official form which can be downloaded from the 
website.  Your child’s Learning Manager should not be the first point of contact and should not 
receive a direct email. 

National and International Honours for James 

One of our Year 8 pupils, James Clitheroe, had some remarkable sporting 
achievements during the summer.  In July, he travelled to Belgium to 
compete in the BMX European Championships.  James made the European 
Championships final, after winning all his qualifying races. Unfortunately, 
he crashed in the final, but came away as European Number 8.  Also in 
July, he travelled to France to the World Championships.  Again, James 
rode his heart out and made the World Championships final.  After a tight 
race James came away as World number 6. In August he attended the 
British Championships.  James raced against 13 year olds (an age group 
up) and became British Champion for the 5th time.  James has had an 
amazing season and we would all like to pass on our congratulations and 
wish him every success for his future in the sport. We will all be watching 
his progress with interest. 

Please see James pictured below and press on the link to see him in 
action. 

https://youtu.be/3wHMyXpwaRI 

 
Event via Eventbrite – How To Support Our Children With Their Emotional Intelligence  

The Pastoral Team are running the above event on the 4th October, to find out more and to register 

for a place please visit the following link.  The event is available to the first 50 parents who have a 

child attending All Hallows only. 

https://bit.ly/3UfAuXX 
 
 

https://youtu.be/3wHMyXpwaRI
https://bit.ly/3UfAuXX


All Hallows PTFA   
 
Over the years, the PTFA has raised significant amounts of money to enhance our provision which 
otherwise may have suffered in times of budget constraints. You may wish to support our 
fundraising by registering on Amazon Smile. A simple way of indicating to Amazon that you would 
like a charitable donation generated from your purchases to be made to our PTFA. The easy steps to 
register are described below.  
 
For every purchase you make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase to us – it’s really easy!  
 
1. Sign in with your Amazon Login   
2. Search for Amazon Smile on the Amazon.co.uk website and click on it  
3. Choose Friends of All Hallows   
4. Select and follow the steps advised   
5. Start your shopping!  
 
 
Lettings Officer Vacancy  
 
We require a Lettings Officer to oversee school lettings and secure the premises every weeknight 
between the hours of 6pm and 10pm.  This post would ideally suit a student at further 
education. Applicants must be 18 years of age or older.  
Duties include:  
 

 ensuring the letting user has the necessary equipment and that the playing areas are 
suitable for use.  

 ensuring spectators and players leave the accommodation in a fit state ready for teaching 
the next day. 

 ensuring spectators abide by school guidelines regarding smoking and dogs on site.  
 Securing the school buildings at the end of the letting. 

 
The contract would be casual, and the hours are dependent on hirers booking the school facilities.  
Salary: £10 per hour.  If you would like more information or are interested in the position, please 
contact Mr Adamson by email rad@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher  

mailto:rad@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk

